
I support HB2927 and do not support SB825. It's time now for the Oregon legislature to join 11 other states and pass the 
National Popular Vote bill! 
 

 

I support electing our president according to the national popular vote. I am satisfied with the election of our 
governor, U.S. Senators, U.S. House members and indeed every other office according to the principle of one-
person, one-vote.  

 

To be clear, I recognize that my favorite candidate will sometimes 
lose in a popular vote election. I also am aware that the winner of 
Oregon's vote may not win the presidency.  But I will be assured that my 
vote will be as powerful as one cast in Ohio, Florida and the other 
favored swing states. And the candidate with the most votes will always 
win. 
 
The National Popular Vote is about states coming together to use their 
power over electoral votes to give all Americans the power to elect 
their president on the basis of an equal vote. It's long overdue to 
pass this sensible legislation. 
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